Welcome Back! Spring Semester 2025 is Here!

We hope you had a joyful and restful holiday season! As we gear up for an exciting Spring
Semester, we're thrilled to welcome students, staff, and faculty back to campus. Please make
sure to submit your Spring 2025 class schedules as soon as possible. Timely submission is
essential to avoid delays in processing your VA payments and ensuring a smooth start to the
semester. If you need assistance or have questions, don't hesitate to reach out to our office for
support. Let's make Spring 2025 a semester filled with growth, opportunities, and success!

If you are a new UVU student for Spring 2025, we invite you to join us for in-person orientation
on January 3rd to kick off your journey with us!

National Ability Center holds events for disabled veterans. For further information regarding the
events listed in our newsletter 'Upcoming Events' section, please call 801-377-1117 or email
nicholas.adams5@va.gov.

This summer (May 22 to June 5, 2025) President Tuminez and Associate Professor Hong Pong
will lead a political science study abroad trip to Vietnam, offering students a unique opportunity
to explore the country's rich history, politics, and culture. The application deadline is 2/1/2025.
Click here for more information.

Upcoming Events

e January 2 - Office opens from holiday break
e January 3 - In-person Orientation
e January 6 - First day of Spring 2025 Semester

¢ January 13 - Math Tutor from 11:00 AM - 1:00 PM, MASH Hub
¢ January 15 - Services Day - VSO, VSOC

¢ January 20 - Martin Luther King Jr Day, Campus Closed

e January 22 - TRiO services in the Hub 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM

¢ January 22 - National Ability Center Ski/Snowboard Event

e January 27 - Math Tutor from 11:00 AM - 1:00 PM, MASH Hub

Reminders

* Registration for Spring 2025 semester opened October 21. If you are planning on
using VA Education Benefits, submit a class schedule form once you have
registered using the MASH website below as soon as you are registered for
classes.

¢ Location: LC 408

o Email Address: MASH@uvu.edu

¢ Phone Number: 801-863-8212

* Website: www.uvu.edu/military-affiliated
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